
Brian Leo
I'm all for renewal of Univar Permit. Keep the place clean, lots of jobs and so on.
I think dept. of Ecology is looking at the wrong task though. Here is a company cleaning up
things, you should be having a review every time a new apartment building is built. New
apartments allow more people to live here, more people require more schools, more roads, more
gas stations, more sewage treatment, more trees to be cut down, higher density living, more
electricity is needed, more water is needed and so on.

If you were really concerned about the Ecology of the place you would look at the whole picture
and not just what is politicly in vogue.

Brian


